
Chocolate for the Philippines 

Like every year we are sending packages with 
chocolate to our friends from the Philippines. 
 

Nicole, Marie Antoinette 
and Art Louis can´t wait to 
finally get the package from 
Germany. Of course they have 
chocolate at the Philippines, 
but the kids love the German 
chocolate.  
 

 

Last year a special wish came 
true for Art Louis. He got a 
Transformer of Lego from us. 

 

 

 

 

 

When I was at the Philippines 
in October 2014, I realized, 
that the Christmas Time starts a 
lot earlier than it does in Germany. 
Most stores were already playing 
Christmas music and had already 
sold Christmas trees. 
The Philippines don´t have 
natural Christmas trees like 
we do in Germany, therefore 
they are selling a lot of plastic 
trees in many different colors. 

 

 

 


